
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison September Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for September.  
  
  

1. The fall Legislative Events begin on September 12 and run through October.  
Registration is open.  You will be receiving an email soon with specifics about your 
division.   
 

2. There is the possibility for a free registration for your district at the upcoming 
Legislative Event.  With every paid registration, the registrant can bring another 
school board member who has not attended a Division Meeting in the past three years 
since (9/1/2021) for FREE. These free registrations are limited and are given on a 
first-come, first-served basis.  Details will be in the email that you receive about 
registering.   

 
3. With elections coming up, IASB has a lot of resources available to you and your 

board.  They can be found here. 
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